
Student Update Fatima Fornah – April 2025 

 

Hi to the iSTEPup Foundation, 

I am really sorry for not responding to your email due to issues with my phone. I have already sated 

to the final state board exams and I was waiting for the results to come out. I have sent the results 

to you. I will then go for postings to the ministry of health and sanitation. I am also preparing to 

enter for the bachelor’s degree next year through your help.  

I am greatful for the changes that you have done in me and also my country. 

 

Fatima Fornah. 


